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Calgary's Scenic Acres Link closes for two months
Calgary... Motorists are advised that a portion of Scenic Acres Link NW in Calgary will close for two
months to accommodate ring road construction.

The closure begins Sept. 2 and affects the entire length of Scenic Acres Link NW from Scurfield Drive
NW to Stoney Trail NW. The closure accommodates construction of a Stoney Trail detour around the
Scenic Acres Link NW interchange site and a temporary Stoney Trail/Scenic Acres Link intersection. 

Motorists are advised to use Nose Hill Drive NW as an alternate route during the closure.

Scenic Acres Link NW is expected to re-open in early November, weather permitting. At this time, the
Stoney Trail detour and temporary Stoney Trail/Scenic Acres Link intersection will open to traffic and
be used until the fall of 2009 when the interchange is expected to open to traffic.

Motorists are advised to use caution in the area and obey all detour signs, message boards and flag
people. Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when
workers are present.

Visit www.transportation.alberta.ca for more information on the Stoney Trail NW ring road project.
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Media inquiries may be directed to: 
Trent Bancarz
Communications
Alberta Transportation
780-427-0623

Garry Lamb
Urban Construction Manager
Alberta Transportation
403-297-5500

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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